
THE WHITE HOUSE 
WASHINGTON 

October 29, 1982 

Dear Senator Dole: 

I am pleased to send you a pen commemorating 
the signing of H.R. 5154 by President Reagan. 

This legislation amends the Lanham Trademark 
Act to prohibit any state from requiring that 
a registered trademark be altered for use 
within such state. Enactment of H.R. 5154 
will bring relief to many small businesses in 
their efforts to expand into new markets in 
other states. 

With best wishes, 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth M. Duberstein 
Assistant to the President 

The Honorable Robert Dole 
United States Senate 
Washington, D.C. 20510 
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